
 

  

4th October 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am going to start this newsletter with a thank you to Mrs Spiers and those parents 

that have responded positively to her when parking on drop-off and collection. Things 

have been far more pleasant and ultimately much safer our children. Long may this 

continue! 

 

 This week in Friday’s celebration assembly, we have announced 2024-2025’s Head Boy, 

Head Girl and House Captains. This year the children and staff voted for their choice 

from the names of those children that applied for the role. I am pleased to announce...   

this year’s Head Boy is Billy; Head Girl is Blossom, and the House Captains are as follows: 

Venus - Filip, Anisia and Riah-Mae; Mercury - Nayimah, Alisha and Ioanna; Jupiter - 

Jasmine, Ismail and Ava; Saturn - Ameera, Leesha and Musa. Congratulations everyone.  

 

Next week, the campaign for school council elections begins where we will see more 

democracy in action at Paget.  

 

Just to give you the heads up, on Monday of next week you will receive letters informing 

you of the arrangements for Parents Evening on 22nd October. For your child to get the 

best educational experience it is vital that school and home work together and so your 

attendance at this session is incredibly important. I look forward to seeing you all here 

on the 22nd.  
 

Have a good weekend everyone,  

 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Maggie & Marlie 

RECEPTION: Autumn, Elijah, Elodie & Harper  

YEAR ONE: Sophia, Clayton, Zahir & Eshaal 

YEAR TWO: Serena, Abia, Ellie & Simplice 

YEAR THREE: Damarion, Ryan, Nate & Jaela 

YEAR FOUR: Dillon, Max, Ellie & Kaiah 

YEAR FIVE: Maisy, Iradat, Cairo & Naiya 

YEAR SIX: Anisia, Jasmine, Ava & Emilie 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Leon & Ibrahim A 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 
 

THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2W 

KS2: 3C 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Venus 

KS2: Saturn 
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HARVEST FESTIVAL! 
 

Hi parents, 

Mr Harris here asking for a big favour from you all. We have Harvest Festival quickly 

approaching, and we need your help. We would love if you could send your child in with any spare 

tins/rice/pasta/noodles/cereal etc that you have spare at home that would be able to be part of 

our Harvest donation. We always do so well with this, but this year I want to be our biggest ever! 

Please send your child in with the items in a bag by Thursday 10th October and we will collect 

them all, ready to take to the food bank when Harvest arrives. 

 

Thank you all so much for your help, we really appreciate it, and it will go towards helping so 

many families. 

 

Mr H 🙂 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 



 

  

 

 



 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: EYFS 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: EYFS 
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SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: EYFS 
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SPOTLIGHT ON SAFEGUARDING: ATLP 
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Great Start for Paget! 
 

On Tuesday evening we kicked off the boys’ league football at St Barnabas. 
 

Paget’s first opponents were St Barnabas.  The ground was very heavy, so our boys knew they needed to be 
switched on from the start.  Paget were in control from the start with some brilliant football played.  Some 
great defending from Kian and a shot saved from Behzad was an early indicator of how this game was going 

to go.  Paget went ahead early on with a great shot from Khalil, 1-0.  This was followed closely by a second 
goal from Cameron and a third from Khalil.  Paget were cruising at 3-0.  St Barnabas then went on the 

attack and applied pressure on our defence.  This paid off and they managed to grab a goal back, 3-1 Paget.  
Paget dusted themselves down after conceding and won a corner, Cameron took the corner and Freddie got 

on the end of it and boom 4-1 Paget.  We then battled and kept this lead going into half time.  Onto the 
second half and a substitution by Paget saw Ismail come on for Khalil.  Paget were still dominant in the 
second half and cheeky side footed goal from Freddie put us 5-1 up.  This was closely followed by a goal 

from Cameron and a goal from Behzad.  Paget were now 7-1 up! Khalil was brought back on and after great 
pressure again St Barnabas scored an own goal, 8-1 Paget.  Billy was then tested but made a great save.  

Paget kept battling to the end and Khalil was rewarded with his hattrick to make the final score 9-1. 
 

Paget’s next opponents were Lyndon Green who historically are a good side.  Paget started brightly with a 

great ball from Khalil to Freddie and BOOM! Paget 1-0.  There was some great defending by Wilson after 
good pressure from Lyndon.  Corner won by Paget, which was punched away by their keeper, and then some 

good play by Paget resulted in Freddie getting Paget’s second goal, 2-0 Paget.  A great driving run from 
Behzad and some good defending by Kian was then followed by a goal to Lyndon 2-1 Paget.  This was turning 

into a great end to end game of football.  Khalil had a shot saved right at the end of the first half. 
Paget started the second half brightly with Behzad’s shot saved by their keeper.  Lyndon then went on to 

make it 2-2 after playing some really nice football.  Paget then put a shot over the bar.  Paget then 
switched off for just a second and were punished, 2-3 Lyndon.  This was a wakeup call for our boys and after 
great pressure in their box we got the well-deserved equaliser, scored by Cameron 3-3.  Another couple of 

chances were had by both teams but it finished all square at 3-3 after a brilliant game of football. 
 

A great first outing for the boys and a huge well done to all involved, player of the match for this week was 
Kian. Bring on next week over at Hillstone, go Team Paget! 

 

         
 

 



 

squads for this academic year. A huge thank 

you and well done to all that attended the 

trials and congratulations to those children 

that were successful in gaining a squad 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

2024-2025 
7th October - Reception & Y1 Interhouse  

8th October - Year 2 & Panthers Interhouse  

9th October - years 5&6 Interhouse  

10th October - Last day to please send in Harvest donations * 

15th October - Years 3&4 Interhouse  

16th October - Year 5 Online Safety Parent Workshop  

17th October - year 6 Online Safety Parent Workshop  

Tuesday 22nd October - Parents Evening  

Friday 25th October - Last day of term - break up for half term  

Monday 4th November - term begins - Children return to school  

Friday29th November - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term - break up for Christmas  

Monday 6th January - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 7th January - Children return to school 

Friday 14th February - Last day of term - break up for half term  

Monday 24th February - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 25th February - Children return to school  

Friday 11th April - Last day of term - break up for Easter 

Monday 28th April - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 29th April - Children return to school 

W/C Monday 12th May - Year Six Sats Week 

Friday 23rd May - Last day of term - break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June - Term begins - children return to school 

Friday 4th July - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 18th July - last day of term - break up for the Summer 

Monday 21st July - School closed to children - Teacher training Day 

 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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